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Dear Friends in Christ,  
 

It is that time of the year that churches either love or dread. My hope is that, 

by acting on our faith, and it will take faith, we will make this upcoming 

season the reason for one of the most audacious, loudest, joyous seasons of 

celebration this beautiful church congregation has experienced.  
 

The time of year that is upon us is the build up and Sunday where we, by 

faith in Christ, commit to our financial giving. And, if there is any church 

congregation that should see this time of year as a time that builds toward a 

celebration and not a time of hand wringing and dread, it is Trinity Church, 

Tariffville.  
 

I can say that with confidence because in the six months I have been here, I 

have learned the stories of God who has been so powerfully and graciously 

at work in the community and in individual lives. And, that, in the end, is the 

evidence that builds trust in God for all that we need. And, our stories build 

the worldview that we are living under the reign of the God of abundance, 

not the fear of scarcity that marks the culture that has yet to know the God 

who cares for us.  
 

Our discipleship to Christ teaches us that our finances are connected to our 

faith. Our faith is based on evidence- the evidence of Scripture and the 

experience of God that confirms that the promises are true. Faith is the 

strength of belief that allows us to do something, to take a step forward 

toward God.  Our motivation for giving comes from three sources: Our faith 

in God who always provides, Our thanks to God for what God has already 

done and continues to do in our lives and church, and Our call, to extend 

God's ministry to the world around us. 
 

Our fears and sense of dread about giving come from something else, often 

from a fear that we might not have enough.  That is the message of scarcity:  

make sure we have enough before sharing, with a second message - We 

never have quite enough.  
 

So, before we think about what we might give, let's start with the end in 

mind. Let's make our goal to give out of the freedom we have as those loved 

and cared for by our God of abundance. We are going to have a Celebration 

of Giving after the 9:45 on Dec. 2. Picture that- gathering and rejoicing that 

God has freed us from old fears and empowered us to give generously!  
 

And, over the next week, ask yourself these questions : 

How has God shown to be faithful to me? 

Where have I seen God at work through Trinity to have an irreplaceable 

impact on peoples lives and in the world? 

Where might God be calling us to take new steps of faith this year?  
 

Let's overcome the fear and dread. Let's not only love by faith, but give by 

faith! 
 

Rev. Taylor Albright 

  

    TRINITY  TIMES 



 
 

DEADLINE NOVEMBER 11TH  FOR THE  

DECEMBER TRINITY TIMES 
 

 WE WILL NOT BE ABLE TO ACCEPT 

ANY ARTICLES  AFTER THE 11TH! 

November  

1  Helen Olsen 

1  Lisa Salisbury 

1  Skylar Platner 

2  Lucian Cascio 

2  Braedon Deegan 

2  Nancy Fossum 

3  Kelly Garrity 

5  Allison Christensen 

7  Audrey Corcoran 

8  Jennifer Moore 

9   Kristine Osborne 

10 Tom Grant 

11 Jessica Olewnik 

11 David Williams 

13  Sandy Mason 

14  Marilyn Averill 

14 Alexis Staab 

16  Rob Martin 

17  Geoff Dale 

18  John Nagy 

20  Michele McFarlane 

21  Cherie Bywater 

22  Mia Olsen 

25  Jack Brooke 

26  Caden Lill 

27  Caroline McEvoy 

29  Sam Carlson 

29  Corinne Lynch 

30  Heather Nagy 

2 Paul & Cynthia Williams 

5 Tom & Philippa Mylander 

6 Dean & Kathy Zirolli 

7 Eric & Jennifer Moore 

7 Robert & Helen Olsen 

11 Paul Scott & Deborah McGuiness 

14 John & Melinda Bloodgood 

19 Bob & Elaine Chagnon 

21 Steven & Jennifer Radtke 

23 Paul Gilmore & Carolyn Clement 

25 Gene & Jean Miller 

26 Gene & Jody Bascetta 

27 Dennis & Evelyn Golden 

 

 

 

We extend our deepest sympathies to Angelina 
Pease and her family in the loss of her father  

 
William Arthur Parker  

 
Who went to be with the Lord on October 7, 2018  

 

Daylight savings Time ends at 2:00 am on 
Sunday, November 4th.  Set your clocks 
back  one hour.  



 

 

 

 

 

Dear Trinity Church,  

 

I am writing to express my gratitude 

to my parish family for supporting me 

prayerfully and financially these past months 

during my time in the Middle East. After 

arriving in Jordan, I traveled close to the 

border with Syria to meet up with the 

extended family of refugees I have 

befriended in Pittsburgh. The meeting was a 

joyous event, as the entire family has 

reconnected after ending up in several 

refugee camps and four different nations.  

 

I spent a good deal of time talking about, and reflecting, on the gap between faith-based and 

international organizations. Many of those I met expressed frustration with feeling unable to respond to 

the crisis in Syria in a way that measures up to the level of need. The situation is very convoluted, so I 

would ask you to join me in continuing to pray for those fleeing the violence, military service personnel, 

civilians, and relief workers. I would ask you to pray for the Church in the region as it seeks to be a 

witness for Christ in this time of vulnerability. All in all, I spent time with several missionaries and relief 

workers scattered throughout Northern Jordan. I also spent time with the new Anglican Alliance regional 

facilitator for the Middle East to address strategies for carrying out work in the province. It was nice to 

establish and connect with so many people and projects, in addition to offering some supportive care to 

missionaries who have chosen a difficult path.  

 

Upon arriving in Egypt, I met a group of students from Trinity School for Ministry and traveled to 

St. Catherineôs Monastery and then Cairo. It was great to introduce fellow seminarians to the work being 

carried out by the Diocese of Egypt with North Africa and the Horn of Africa, in addition to helping 

officiate and organize the services at All Saintôs Cathedral.  

 

 Thanks to your generous support, I was able to contribute to a number of the ministries run by the 

diocese, in addition to the work being done at the Cathedral with refugees and prisoners. I, along with my 

fellow-seminarians, was also able to organize and facilitate a conference that brought theology students 

and development professionals together to discuss how Scripture addresses work amongst the poor. The 

point of the conference was aimed at discerning how theology informs the way we carry out the work of 

the Church. In view of many Church sponsored organizations, it can sometimes become trying to stay 

focused on God when funding for projects is sourced from secular organizations with competing claims 

and philosophies. Those in attendance spent time in fellowship, prayer, lectures, and round-table 

discussions.  Once again, thank you for your generosity! I look forward to seeing you all soon. 

 

In Christ,  

 

Robert  

Robert Osborne, son of Nancy and Hap Osborne recently was ordained as a deacon at the Cathedral 

Church of Saint Luke in Orlando.  Trinity has supported him in this endeavor and he sends his 

gratitude. 



TARIFFVILLE FALL FESTIVAL PHOTOS  
Sunday, September 23rd      


